
 

 

Dear Riverview Parents, 
 
We hope you are well.  As you can imagine, we are busy in preparation and excited for 
the start of the school year.  We hope you are as well.  We have a couple important 
items for your consideration this week: 

1. Board Meetings / Board Elections – As you may have heard, the Board has 
moved their August meetings back one week to August 22nd, at 7pm, in the 
10th Street Auditorium (study session) and August 29th, at 7pm, in the 10th Street 
Auditorium (voting meeting).  This is to allow for additional time for candidates to 
apply for the publicized open board seat.  Being a Board member, although not 
easy, is an honorable way to serve the students in our communities.  If you feel 
like yourself, or someone you know, would make an excellent board member, 
please encourage them to apply.  Details are included on the School Board tab of 
our District website. 

2. Free and Reduced Lunch – In the last two years, the federal government 
subsidized our food services program, which allowed for Districts to provide free 
lunches to all students.  This year, we return to the traditional free and reduced 
lunch program, which requires eligible families to complete an online application 
to qualify for this benefit.  The 2022-2023 Household letter will be sent to all 
families and is also included on the Food Service tab of the District website, as 
well as instructions for eligible families to  apply.   

3. Paraprofessionals – We are in great need of paraprofessionals in each of our 
buildings.  As previously stated, this is a noteworthy position and is essential to 
our efforts to provide a supportive educational environment for students.  The 
hours are flexible and work well with most schedules.  If you, or anyone you 
know, might be a good candidate for this position, please let us know right 
away!  We really need the help!  Thank you in advance for helping us to fill these 
important positions. 

 
That’s all for now.  We will be in touch with more specific school-related information 
closer to our start date on August 25th.  Please continue to remain happy, peaceful, and 
safe, enjoy the remaining days of summer, and get ready for what we know will be a 
terrific start to the 2022-2023 school year!  
 
Go Raiders! 
Sincerely, 
  
The Riverview Administration 

https://www.rsd.k12.pa.us/SchoolBoard.aspx
https://filecabinet.eschoolview.com/8EDF7FC9-9B04-4CD9-A92B-F7ADE2A2B124/ef1ccaa6-e05b-4980-84fe-4f4c7a67a494.pdf
https://www.rsd.k12.pa.us/Foodservice.aspx

